
7. COMMUNITY REGENERATION UPDATE - BLACKBURN 

 The committee considered a report by the Head of Planning, Economic 
Development & Regeneration (copies of which had been circulated) 
providing an update on regeneration activity within the Blackburn area of 
the ward. 

 The report contained full information on the Blackburn Future's Group, the 
work of the sub-groups that made up Blackburn’s Future Plan and 
updates on the Town Centre Capital grants awarded for projects in 
Blackburn. 

 It was recommended that the committee notes:- 

 a. Regeneration activity within Blackburn; 

b. Blackburn’s Future Plan and the Blackburn Future’s Group; 

c. The Sub-Groups of the Blackburn’s Future Plan; and 

d. Blackburn’s town centre funded projects. 

 Decision 

 To note the terms of the report. 
 


